Dear Parents,

I would like to take this opportunity to outline what I have included in the 'Home Learning Pack'

I have sent home 'Early Learning Goals for five year olds' taken from the 'What to expect, when' document produced by 4Children (March 2015).

At the end of the academic year, the aim is that each child will achieve the learning goals in each of the areas of learning.

Since the school is closing until further notice, I thought it would be a good idea to send this document home with families so that you are aware of the different types of activities your child can do each day.

If you do see any 'WOW' moments or notice your child doing anything that you think is evidence for the different areas of learning, write it on a post-it-note provided in the learning pack and stick it on a page in their small orange book.

This would be a great help and they can contribute to the final assessment for your child. They will be put into their 'Learning Journals' as evidence for the assessment.

As well as this, I have included some ideas of Maths and English tasks to do each day with your child. Practising the numbers 1-20 (they know 1-10 but are yet to work on numbers to 20) and doing a little reading and writing each day will be a great help for your child.

They have worked incredibly hard this year and it is vital that you keep the momentum going, ensuring they are doing a little bit each day.

If you can download any educational apps on their tablets that would also be a great way to engage the children in learning. Lots of companies are offering free subscriptions during this time which is great!

I would just like to say thank you in advance for the support you give to your child. I hope that you and your families all stay safe and look forward to seeing you all when the school reopens, hopefully in the near future.

Thank you once again,

Miss Reineck